
 

𝐏𝐈𝐋 𝐫𝐞𝐜𝐨𝐠𝐧𝐢𝐬𝐞𝐝 𝐛𝐲 𝐌𝐏𝐀 𝐟𝐨𝐫 𝐜𝐨𝐧𝐭𝐫𝐢𝐛𝐮𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧𝐬 𝐝𝐮𝐫𝐢𝐧𝐠 𝐂𝐎𝐕𝐈𝐃-𝟏𝟗 

𝐩𝐚𝐧𝐝𝐞𝐦𝐢𝐜 

 

PIL is indeed honoured to be recognised by the Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore 

(MPA) as one of 54 partners who contributed to overcoming the challenges posed by the 

pandemic. 

 

Goh Chung Hun, Head of Fleet at PIL, received the MaritimeSG Care Awards (COVID-19 

Resilience) 2023 on behalf of PIL from Minister for Transport Mr S Iswaran, at the 

Appreciation Reception on 1 March 2023.  The award was presented to PIL for its 

unwavering dedication and partnership with MPA and the maritime sector in the fight 

against COVID-19. 

 

PIL would also like to congratulate the other 53 award recipients from across the union and 

various industries, and thank them, as well as MPA, for their support to PIL. Their 

outstanding collective efforts have certainly also helped PIL in caring for its seafarers and 

managing vessel operations during the pandemic. 

#MPA #MaritimeSG #Covid19 
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